
Sent via email 2/3/21 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Thank you to those that took the time to complete our parent survey on remote learning.  It is good 
for us, as a school, to seek your views, find out what is working well and take on board any 
suggestions given for ways to further develop.  
 
Of the people that completed the survey 100% are accessing work through Seesaw, with 79% 
completing work independently some or all of the time. 97% of you stated that your child receives 
daily feedback, in a variety of ways, and joins in the daily Teams meeting – this is a really positive 
picture.  Well done to everyone and thank you for supporting your child/ren with their learning!! 
 
Please find attached some of the comments that were made in response to, ‘What is working well 
with remote learning at Dothill?’ and a response to ‘What could we do to improve our remote 
learning offer?’   
 
As you know all children will be returning to school on the 8th March, but if you ever have any other 
issues or concerns with remote learning please do not hesitate to seek advice and support, from the 
class teacher, via the year group email address.  We are always happy to help!  
 
Stay safe and see you all next week  
 
Nikki Harvey  
 
Deputy Head Teacher  
 


